
 

HAVE A HEART, GIVE A HEART… 
HAPPY FEBRUARY!!! 

CCCS PARENT NEWSLETTER 
 

 The Math-A-Thon for The St. Jude Hospital will be taking place this month, so CCCS will be very 
busy this month with our charitable efforts.  This is always a successful endeavor in our school, 
and we welcome all of the students’ efforts to help the victims of childhood cancer.  The math-
a-thon will begin during the week of February 18th.   
 

 Please take note of long weekend dates… February 16th and 19th are holidays for observance 
for the Presidents’ Holiday. 

 

 The students in all classes will be participating in special projects related to Black History themes 
to celebrate Black History Month.   
 

 Please don’t forget to access the CCCS Facebook page, the CCCS Website, our TV channels in the 
case of a school closing, (Channels 3 and 10, and FOX) Also, listen to KYW in case of a weather 
emergency.) Immediate announcements, such as uniform changes and lateness forgiveness, 
etc…will be most easily accessed on the Facebook page. 

 

 WIDA Access testing is taking place for all ELL students this month.  The test is for those who are 
taking instruction in English as a second language. 

 

 Report cards will be distributed on Friday, February 2nd.  Teachers will contact any parents by 
phone for a conference appointment, should the need arise. 

 

 February 5th is a full-day Professional Development Day for Staff.  There will be no school for 
students. 

 

 Please note that State testing will take place during the entire month of April, with various tests 
taking place over three weeks, and testing into May.  CCCS is planning for the testing schedule, 
and the students are working diligently toward success, as always. Please refrain from taking 
time off for any appointments, etc. during testing time. 

 

 May 4th is AYPB Day.  We are looking forward to another fun-filled day! 
Spring concert:  May 9th.  Rain date is May 10th. As always, it is a pleasure to work with you and 
your families.   

 



 


